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Public Information Release 
Media Contact: Corporal Eric Mistretta 

 

Date of Release Incident Date Police Case Number 

May 09, 2023 May 09, 2023 North Cobb High School 

 

 

On May 09, 2023, officers with the Acworth Police Department were requested to assist Cobb 

County School District Police at 3400 Old 41 Highway, North Cobb High School in reference to 

a possible school threat. The Cobb County School District Police Department is actively 

investigating this and taking measures to ensure the safety of students and staff. The Acworth 

Police Department is operating in a support role with this incident.  

 

Please direct any further media inquiries to Cobb County School District Public Information 

Office at media@cobbk12.org. 

 

Anyone with information regarding this case is urged to contact the Cobb County School District 

Police Department. Tips can be made through Cobb Shield by calling or texting 470-689-0298, 

email 1760@alert1.us, or online at http://1760.alert1.us. 
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Jesse D. Evans 

Chief of Police 
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